
From: Dan Moretti <dsmoretti54@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 9:53 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Scarsdale Library 

 

Dear Mayor Mark: 

 

I support the current proposed Library renovation project and hope that you and your fellow Trustees 

vote "yes" on the proposed Library bond. The Scarsdale community will greatly benefit from a new and 

improved Libray. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Dan Moretti 

16 Edgewood Road 

 


